
Starting 
time

Ending 
time

9:00 10:00

10:00 12:00

Starting 
time

Ending 
time

12:00 14:00

Starting 
time

Ending 
time

14:00 17:00

Starting 
time

Ending 
time

17:00 -

(EVENING)

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Timetable / Sending organization: INVOLVED NGO

"Recreation Games" at 
Rustavi City Centre

Lunch Break 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Brainstorming

Planting Trees with 
Georgian Volunteers

Lunch Break 

Brainstorming

STANDARD WEEK OF EUROPEAN VOLUNTARY SERVICE TIMETABLE 

Working hours
(MORNING)

(NOON)

(AFTERNOON)

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Lunch Break Lunch Break 

Weekly meeting with 
Supervisor

Language Course

Brainstorming

Preparing Materials for the 
EU day Promotion 

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Brainstorming

 EU Day Promotion + 
Advertising youth programs

Lunch Break 

Free time Free time Free time Free time Free time 

Description of foreseen 
activities

Working at Eco-village, 
with local volunteers

Working at Eco-village, with 
local volunteers

Working at Eco-village, with 
local volunteers

Working at Eco-village, 
with local volunteers

Working at Eco-village, with 
local volunteers

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities

Description of foreseen 
activities


